
 

 

***PUBLIC NOTICE*** 
THERE WILL BE A QUORUM OF MEMBERS OF THE DUDLEY-

TUCKER LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES PRESENT AT THE 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

AT RAYMOND HIGH SCHOOL ON 

MONDAY, 
JULY 1, 2024 

FROM 6:00PM – to conclusion 

 

THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN INVITED THE DUDLEY-TUCKER 
LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES TO DISCUSS THE BUDGET. 

NO OTHER BOARD OF TRUSTEES BUSINESS WILL OCCUR. 


